
SAVE THE DATE:
SAMBAH conference 
on the abundance and distribution of porpoises in the Baltic Sea

8-9 December 2014
Kolmården Wildlife Park has the pleasure to invite you to the SAMBAH end-of-
project conference, to be held 8-9 December 2014. Here, the final results of 
SAMBAH will be presented, including abundance estimates and distribution maps 
of harbour porpoises in the Baltic Sea, and the use of the results in management 
will be discussed. 

Time: 8 Dec 12:00 – 9 Dec 13:00
Venue: Vildmarkshotellet, Kolmården Wildlife Park, Sweden

Further information including the program and details about travel and 
accommodation will follow. If you have any questions at this point please contact 
SAMBAH project coordinator Mats Amundin at mats.amundin@kolmarden.com. 
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